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Summary of the meeting of November 1, 2012

The November 1, 2012 Committee meeting was chaired by Ambassador Andrés González Díaz, Permanent Representative of Colombia to the OAS, as the special meeting to review the status of implementation of the Inter-American Program for Universal Civil Registry and "the Right to Identity."


Pursuant to the member states' request to continue reviewing this issue – which was accepted – and furthermore because of weather-related problems that prevented several national authorities from getting to Washington for the November 1 meeting, the CAJP rescheduled consideration of this issue for its regular meeting of November 13, 2012.

Agenda: CP/CAJP-3104/12 rev.1

Schedule: CP/CAJP-3104/12 add. 5

Report of the Special Meeting: CP/CAJP-3104/12 add. 6 rev. 2

Link to the video for the webcast of November 1, 2012:
 http://www.oas.org/en/media_center/videos.asp?sCodigo=12-0201&videotype
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